
 
  

From: Chris Candler [chris@candlerappraisal.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 10:15 AM 
To: Ben Scott; Scott Ward 
Cc: Jeremy Gable; Jonny Frazier; Glenn Hunter 
Subject: Montgomery Building 
 
Ben/Scott, 
  
Thanks for meeting with Holly and I on Thursday.  As of right now we are interested in looking into the feasibility 
of the Montgomery Building for our potential use.  That being said, I am going to try to arrange another visit to 
the property with a contractor in tow to see if we can’t ascertain how “flexible” the building is in its current 
layout and for our potential use.  Thursdays after lunch are always good for me given I am at the First Baptist 
Church for Rotary.  Also, you mentioned that the County had done a “feasibility study” on the renovation of the 
building.  Is there any way I can get my hands on that?  I think it would contain some very useful information for 
us going forward, especially in the realm of potential asbestos abatement.  Thanks for your help and feel free to 
call at 984-9125. 
  
Chris Candler 
  

 
Halpatter Brewing Co. 
  
  
 
 

 

Page 1 of 1


